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Coin Battery Standards 2022 - INFORMATION NOTICE 

Remotes that Do Not contain a Coin Battery

•	 Remotes that Do Not contain a Coin Battery are not affected by the Coin 
Battery Standards 2022.

•	 Remotes that Do Not contain a Coin Battery Do Not require any Packaging 
Changes nor Compliance Testing, and can be sold as per normal after 22 June 
2022.

•	 Product Specifications for products that contain a Non-Coin Battery have 
been updated to assist identifying products in this category.

✓✓  BATTERY COMPLIANCE : The battery used by this product is not a coin battery.

•	 NOTE: Non-Coin batteries have not been reported as an 
immediate threat to children however, basic safety precautions 
should be reviewed and carried out out when handling any 
battery. 


